
 

                                                

4th December 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
KS2 Christmas Performance 

 

 
We will be holding our Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 Christmas Performance at St Wilfrid’s Church on 

Tuesday 19th December at 6.00 pm. 
 

Please note that we are not issuing tickets as all are welcome to the performance.  We would, 
however, appreciate if you could indicate if your child is able to attend the performance and 
also confirm how many people will be attending with them, by completing the ‘survey request’ 

on School Spider.  The survey will close at 9.00 pm on Monday 18th December.  
 

All children should wear their school uniform and if your child has been given a speaking part 
we would be grateful if you could help them to practise their lines.  
 

There will be a rehearsal at St Wilfrid’s Church on Monday 18th December at 1.30 pm.  The 
children will be walking to the church so please ensure that they have appropriate outdoor 

coats.  We will return to school by 3.15 pm, when usual end of day collections will apply.   
 
On the evening of the performance please could you accompany your child to church for  

5.30 pm.  Please could we ask you not to arrive any earlier than this time. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the performance! 
 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs R Gough 

Headteacher 


